
 

 

 

  

  
 

Camden International Cadet Sabre Competition 2007  

 
Your National Sabre Team has been invited to enter the Camden International Cadet Sabre 
Competition, which will be held over the weekend of the 10th – 11th February 2007. Attached are 
the details of the event plus the entry form. 
 
The event will be held in Tufnell Park, which is close to the Centre of London and approximately 
45 minutes away by train from both Gatwick and Heathrow airports.  
 
The tournament is being organized by Camden Fencing Club, which is a community programme 
organized and run by Camden Sports Council. British Fencing Association will be running the 
event.  
 
This competition is important because it offers Cadets from around the world the opportunity to 
fence in London prior to the Olympics in 2012 when many will be aged 20-22 and therefore 
eligible to qualify for the Games.  
 
This competition is already attracting to London some of the finest sabre talent and hopefully 
many competitors today will be here again competing in 2012.  
 
The Mayor of Camden will be attending the competition and hosting a Civic Reception. Leading 
figures from the world of sports and politics will be invited.  
 
 
 

Further information can be obtained from the following web sites:  
 
  British Fencing Association  www.britishfencing.com 
  Camden Fencing Club  www.camdenfencingclub.org.uk 
 

Contact information:  
 
  Ron Velden    ronald@velden.me.uk 
  Patricia Aiyenuro – entries  nazarae@hotmail.com 
  Gabrielle Sabharwal – sponsors gabrielle@gjtabori.com 
 
 
 
Fencing, the Original Xtreme Sport, is a sport with strong traditions. It is one of the 4 original 
sports that have been played in every Olympics since the birth of the Modern Olympics in 1896. 
It is an honourable sport promoting good sportsmanship and fair play. 
 


